14 November 2006
Tony Jeffree

802.1 Working Group Chair

Tony,

The 802.17 WG would like to understand what the relationship is and will be with ITU-T for the project proposed by the 802.1Qaw PAR, including whether this proposes anything that would conflict with or be redundant to Y.1731 or any other ITU-T work in progress of a similar nature.

Mike Takefman

802.17 Working Group Chair
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